

January 27, 2013

Ft. Bend County 301 Jackson St, Suite 201 Richmond, TX 77469 Attn: Debbie Kaminski

Re: Renewal for Job B13-024; Term Contract for Fort Bend County Mowing Pathways and Tree Trimming for Cinco Ranch Trail System

Dear Ms. Kaminski,

Thank you for the opportunity to continue a good relationship between Fort Bend County and BIO Landscape & Maintenance, Inc. This correspondence shall serve as notice that BIO Landscape & Maintenance, Inc. would like to re-new our current contract in accordance with the current contract provisions. We hope that Fort Bend County has noticed that we have performed well on this contract maintaining specifications with an excellent and successful work ethic. We also believe that we partnered well with Fort Bend to help create a great community environment.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to partner with you on this project. We look forward to working with you in the future.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call me at (281) 808-0357.

Sincerely,

Chris Cathey

Account Consultant

BIO Landscape & Maintenance, Inc.